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Tuesday 22nd March
Dear Parents

To round off the topic of ‘What makes our world wonderful’ I have arranged for the children to visit Plymouth Aquarium on Wednesday 13th April.  

The children will take part in a beach related workshop and will also have time to look around the aquarium.  This will also tie in nicely with Beach Tribe which we intend to start again now the weather is improving.

We will leave school, by coach, at 9am and return for normal pick up at the end of the day. 

The children will be required to wear school uniform in order that they are easily identifiable.  They will be provided with a school packed lunch unless you indicate otherwise on the attached slip.

A voluntary contribution of £5.75  would be appreciated towards the cost of the trip.

I would be grateful if all slips and contributions could be returned to school by Thursday 24th March (last day of term).
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Leisha Champion

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

1.  I give permission for ……………………………………….. (name of child) to attend the school trip to Plymouth Aquarium on Wednesday 13th April.
2.  I enclose a voluntary contribution of £5.75 towards the cost of the trip.

3.  I confirm I do/do not (please delete as necessary) require a packed lunch for my child

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………
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Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton





     Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk" �head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk�


     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk


    























Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR 





Tel:   01752 822502


Fax:  01752 823407
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